Notes from the February 21,2023 Budget Reduction/Reallocation Meeting

Members of the Student Centered Learning Committee and Budget Reduction ESD Staff Committee met in separate rooms to look at the Budget Items for Review List and added impacts that could occur if any of these items were reduced for the next couple of years. Committee members also had an opportunity to add additional proposals to the Budget Items Under Review List. Over 500 entries were made during this meeting.

Members in attendance included: Melissa Wayman, Kelly Rotter, Natalia Parker, Tosha Woods, Mary Gordon, April Sheeley, Megan Kratzer, Alexis Haberman, Mark Grassel, Ian Miller, Beau Snow, Carla Thomas, Rob Moffat, Katy Wallace, Katy Pomeroy, Janet Finke, Danae Cramer, Madeline deMaintenon, Pat Clark, Mike Rowley, JoAnne Duncan, Erick Gonzalez, Jesse Clark, Jessica Horrocks, Lyle Hancock, Kevin Dwight, Rhonda Schmidt, Angie Garrett-Gordon, Jennifer Wilson, Randy Aker, Michelle Bibich, Shannon Selzler, Stacie Clausen, Juli Hamilton, Jen Kuntz, Jinger Haberer, Kelly Kronbauer, Kim Snider